
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

In advance of upcoming print and digital marketing pieces, we want to notify you that some 

items will be watermarked with a caution symbol. As global demand for PPE and cleaning 

products (which might include but is not limited to N95 respirators, facepiece respirators, masks, 

gloves, goggles, suits/coveralls, sanitizers/disinfectants/deodorizers, wipes, etc.) exceeds 

supply this symbol will identify the items we cannot guarantee fulfillment of at this time. 

 

ORS Nasco is committed to providing our customers critical personal protective equipment 

(PPE) to support public health and customer safety. We are closely monitoring and responding 

to potential impacts to other products and will share updates as information becomes available. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

ORS Nasco Marketing 


